
 

 

                    DRAFT MINUTES OF THE JANUARY 29, 2013 ROAD COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:03 PM.. Those in attendance were, John Chandler, Scott Coen, Lester 

Cressy, Kent Symonds, David White, Supt. Of Public Works John Thayer, and Selectman Bryan Pelleran. 

 

I.  Minutes of the November 13, 2012 meeting were accepted as written. 

 

II. Review of Possible questions and answers that could be asked about new highway garage at Town 

Meeting.  Several questions were brought up, discussed, and Selectman Pelleran wrote them down to share 

with  those doing the presentation at the Bond Hearing and Town Meeting. 

 

III .Review of proposed  projects for summer of 2013.  John Thayer handed out copies of his proposed 

projects for the coming year.  These included culvert replacement, slip lining of a culvert, ditch cleaning, 

shim and overlay of roads, and trimming brush.  We discussed these in general, realizing that this is a long 

list, and all may not be finished this year. 

 

IV.  Lester announced that he had reserved The Local History Room for our meetings for the remainder of 

2013, or until the new Highway Garage is built. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:37 PM 

 

These minutes were prepared by Lester Cressy, and will not be official until reviewed and approved at our 

next meeting 


